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May 13th, 2024 

 

Lead Service Line Inventory Project 
 

As part of our commitment to the Safe Drinking Water Act, Evergreen Metropolitan District 
has launched its Service Line Inventory Project. If you have received this message, then we 
do not have a historical record of your water service line material. We must visually inspect 
and identify your service line material to comply with the EPA and CDPHE’s Lead and 
Copper Rule Revisions.   

We will make every attempt to reduce the impact to your property and lawn by hydro-
excavating during our investigation. Hydro-excavating will create small diameter holes that 
will allow us to visually inspect the water line. If we are not able to access the dig area with 
our jet truck, we will need to use a backhoe to excavate down to the service line.  

We will not need to shut off the water while we are performing this work, but we do need to 
inspect the service line where it first enters your home. This is most likely in the crawl 
space or utility room.   

After we finish the service line investigation, we will restore your property’s grass, sod, 
landscaping, concrete or asphalt as necessary.  

We are scheduling this work now and must be completed by the end of September 2024. If 
you have any questions, or a preference on when we accomplish this work, please let us 
know as soon as possible by calling the number listed below. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Michael Levy  
C&D Dept Manager  
Evergreen Metro District 
303-674-3112  
mlevy@evergreenmetro.org 
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